
Meeting Minutes 
Team Rocket Tri Club Executive Council 

March 4 at 5:30 PM 

Meeting Location:  Huntsville Brewery, Huntsville, AL 

Executive Council Members Present:  Carrie Wilson (President), Tony 
Osani, (Vice President), Debbie Gerrity (Secretary), Clayton Warden 
(Membership Communication Director), Mike Gerrity (Equipment 
Director/RD, Rocketman Triathlon) , Eric Broyles (RD, Heel and Crank 
Duathlon/Swim Hobbs Island), and Dan Pline (RD, Tri For Ole Glory) 

Executive Council Members Absent:  Wes Johnson (Treasurer), Jim 
Varnavas (RD, Paint the Streets), Suzanne Erickson (RD, Huntsville Sprint 
Tri), and Doug and Gia Sheutz (RDS, Pesky Piranha) 

There being a quorum, President Carrie Wilson called the meeting to 
order at 5:30PM. 

An email vote was conducted on February 28, 2014 to have the bike racks 
modified by C & C Fabrications.  All executive council members voted to 
approve the modifications.  The cost will be approximately $550 for the 
rack modifications. 

The council discussed the fee for photography services by Gregg Gelmis.  
No decisions were made. 

Training and Event Calendar – Tony Osani stated that a calendar will be 
discussed at our April meeting.  The Kickoff Party will be March 7 at 
Straight to Ale.  Fleet Feet is donating $750 towards the Kickoff Party.  
The party will be from 6:30-9:30.  Eric Broyles will have samples of Tri 
Kits and Cycling Kits at the Kickoff Party. 

Eric Broyles is having a preview of the Heel and Crank course on 3/23.  
There will be a brief transition tutorial at 1:30. 



Carrie Wilson discussed the new club shirts.  The shirts will be available 
in April. 

Mike Gerrity stated that we will rent our equipment at the same rate as 
HTC.  The bike rack rental will be $5.00 per rack. 

With there being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 7:00.


